
Sunday Worship Services & Bible Study Schedule 

 9:00 a.m. The Classic Gathering, Sanctuary 
 10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
 11:15 a.m. The Gathering, Great Hall 
  Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Fellowship Hall 
  Forest Community Church, The Foundry 
 2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
 5:00 p.m. Brazilian American Baptist Church, Gathering Hall 

Subscribe to FIRST CONNECT: Text ‘FBCPLANO’ to 22828 to receive the weekly email First Connect. 

  View the Pastor’s Message                                                          Give Via Text Message:  Text ’FBCPLANO’ and the $ amount  to 73256  

  fbcplano.org - Under Resources                                                                                                                                     Wifi Password:  romans121                        

Church Financial Report Through September 8, 2019 

Last Year Giving YTD: $67,877 This Year Giving YTD: $54,843 

Events for September 15-22, 2019  

 

Sunday, September 15  

 3:00 p.m. ISI Friendship Partners Kickoff, Offsite

 4:00 p.m. Awana, Sanctuary/Children’s Building Upstairs

 4:45 p.m. Life Groups, Foundry/D221 

 5:30 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal, Handbell Room 

 7:00 p.m. Prayer Walk, Front of Berry Building 

Tuesday, September 17 

       6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Offsite 

       8:00 a.m.  Discovery Bible Study, B209 

       9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 

     11:00 a.m. Sunshine Singers, Choir Room    

 Noon Fun Bunch Lunch, Great Hall 

Wednesday, September 18   

 4:45 p.m. Wednesday Night meal, Great Hall 

 6:00 p.m. Pastor’s Bible study, “Backyard Missions”, Great Hall 

 6:45 p.m.  Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

 7:15 p.m. Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

  Forge {Students}, Foundry  

Thursday, September  19   

 9:30 a.m. Women’s Bible Study, B201 

Sunday, September 22  

 3:00 p.m. Deacons’ Meeting, B202 

 4:00 p.m. Awana, Sanctuary/Children’s Building Upstairs

 4:30 p.m. Stewardship/Finance Committee, Conference Room

 4:45 p.m. Life Groups, Foundry/D221 

 5:30 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal, Handbell Room 



CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Children's Choirs - Children's Choirs for children 18 months through 5th grade begin on 

Wednesday, September 25, 6:00 -7:00 p.m. in the Children's Ministry area upstairs. 
 

$5 Gift Card Donations Needed - We are doing a special "Fish Bowl Night" at AWANA, 

and are requesting donations of $5 gift cards to places families with children would 

enjoy (fast food restaurants, Walmart, Target, etc.). Please bring donations to the 

Children's Ministry Office on or before Wednesday, October 2.  
 

Fall Fest Donations Needed - Our Fall Fest, "The Greatest Carnival," is fast approaching  

(Saturday, October 26 from 5:00-8:00 p.m.) We are collecting donations of nut-free 

candy and carnival prize trinkets for the game booths. Please leave donations in the 

boxes provided in the Great Hall and the Children's Ministry Office.  
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED for Memorial Elementary Community Fair - We are providing 

and serving a pizza dinner for this wonderful event on Thursday, October 10 from 5:00-

7:00 p.m. at Memorial Elementary. We need a team of volunteers to set up and serve 

pizza and bottled water. Volunteers will need to arrive by 4:30 p.m. If you or your class 

are interested in volunteering please contact Tommy Shumate or Rachel Jones.  

Thank you for serving in Extended Teaching Care (ETC) TODAY -  

The Classic Gathering –  Elaine Wintory  

The Gathering –  Brittney Davis, Aaron Abbott and Dalese Black  

Important Dates - PLEASE NOTE THESE DATE CHANGES  

City of Plano Planning & Zoning Committee will meet tomorrow, September 

16 at 7:00 p.m.  The Plano City Council will meet on Monday, October 14 at 

7:00 p.m.  Both meetings will be held in the Municipal Office.  Church 

members are encouraged to attend.   
    

Prayer Walk - Join us for a prayer walk around the church and around the City Hall 

Area.  We will meet THIS EVENING, September 15, at 7:00 p.m. in front of the Berry 

Building.  We will pray for the upcoming Planning and Zoning meeting concerning the 

rezoning of our church property. 
 

Fall 2019 Valley Mission Project - We will be building a 2400 sq. ft. Sanctuary for 

Templo Shaddai in Edinburg, TX (north of Mission, TX) on October 16-25.  The cost is 

$290.00/person which includes travel, lodging (Roadway Inn in San Juan, 30 minutes 

from the job site) and most meals.  We will need 4 to 5 additional people to fill out the 

crew!  If you are interested or need more information, please contact Mike Oliver at 

(972-467-2468) or oliver.marine@yahoo.com. 
 

Deacon Nominations -  Nominations are being accepted by the Deacon Nominating 

Committee. Please prayerfully consider nominating individuals you believe are 

qualified and suited for this ministry of service to our church. Deadline for nominations 

is Sunday, October 6. Nomination forms are available in the church office, east lobby 

and Sunday School classes. Please drop completed forms in the black box located in the 

church office.   

  

Audio/Visual/Lighting (AVL) team - We have several openings on the AVL Team for 

both The Classic Gathering and The Gathering services on Sunday mornings.  Operators 

are needed for: Sound Board, Lighting, Video Cameras, & Graphics/Lyrics. Experience is 

helpful, but not required. If you’re interested, you’ll be trained and equipped.  To 

volunteer with our AVL team, please email Jennifer Hallisey at jenniferh@fbcplano.org. 

Welcome Team Serving Today 

Paul Burrow,  Gwen Eiland, Toby Jones, Milton Hacker, Marsha Jackson, Danny & Lana 

Mayfield, Jack & Myra Snipes, Don & Susan Snowden, Glenn Strain, Paul Torres, Jeanell 

Walker, Stephanie Wells, and Bruce Welsh 

STUDENT MINISTRY 

Nerf War Endgame - Mark your calendars now for Friday, 

October 4! Invite your friends! It will be the Nerf War to 

end all Nerf Wars. 

This Week in Backyard Missions 

Please join us after the family meal on Wednesday evenings for the Pastor’s series, 

"Backyard Missions", focusing on the ALL PEOPLE aspect of FBC Plano's Mission 

Statement.    You don't want to miss this series!    
 

This week’s speaker will be Patty Lane.  Patty is the director of the office of 

Intercultural Initiatives for the Baptist General Convention of Texas.  Experienced in 

working with more than twenty different language and culture groups, she regularly 

conducts seminars and workshops to help churches minister in multicultural settings.   
 

Patty Lane will be sharing ideas from her book, “A Beginner’s Guide to Crossing 

Cultures: Making Friends in a Multicultural World”.  

Celebrate Lionheart Sunday 

Next Sunday, September 22, First Baptist Plano, will 

celebrate all LIONHEART families, teachers, Hugs & 

Handshakes volunteers and prospective volunteers.  It is 

a pleasure for FBC Plano to set aside a day to celebrate 

and acknowledge all those who are a part of the 

Lionheart family and their mission of lovingly caring for 

children.   


